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Parish Council News 

Parish Council meetings are held on the second Wednesday of 
every other month (dates are on the notice board and the 
website).   

You are very welcome to attend and are able to speak during the 
Open Forum session of every meeting 

All Councillors can be contacted via the Parish Clerk, Heidi Frary, 
hefrary@gmail.com or their details are available on the website if 
you wish to contact them directly.  

The Chair of the Parish Council is also the Editor of Scoulton 
News. 

 

Don’t forget that there are elections on 4th May 2023.  If you are 
interested in standing as a Parish Councillor details can be found 
on the Breckland website or via the Clerk.   

 



 

Scoulton Village Hall - Kings Coronation Traditional 
Afternoon Cream Tea - Sunday 7th May 2023 - 2-5pm. 
 
This event is only open to residents of Scoulton past & present 
including their families. It will be a 'First Come First Serve' 
advance booking event as we are limiting numbers to a 
maximum of 60 people, including children. 
 
For the Princely or rather Kings Ransom sum of only £3.00 per 
person you will be treated to a traditional afternoon cream tea 
consisting of - Finger Sandwiches, Sausage Roll, Scone with 
Jam & Cream, a dainty little cake and Tea, all served in the best 
bone china. Please bring a cake if you wish to.  There will be 
live entertainment for you to dance to, stalls for all ages to 
participate in, as well as a raffle (donations gladly appreciated).  
You are also invited to take part in a competition for the best 
cake, vegetables or flower arrangement. 
 
To reserve your tickets please email 
- scoultonvillagehall@gmail.com  or call/text Kevin Stevens on 
07801-073626. 
 
The Scoulton Village Hall Committee look forward to seeing all 
of our villages residents. 
To book the village hall please call the bookings clerk, Kevin 
Stevens, on 07801 073626 or email 
scoultonvillagehall@gmail.com.    
Follow us on facebook @ScoultonVillageHall 
 
 
The mobile library calls at Scoulton Village Hall on a Tuesday 
morning 10.10am to 10.40am each month.  The visits in 2023 are 
as follows: 

28 March, 25 April, 23 May, 20 June, 18 July, 15 Augst, 12 
September, 10 October, 7 November 5 December 
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